
      

Autumn Term 2 Theme 

Wisdom 

Linked with Perseverance and Creativity 

Church Services 

This terms we have two churches. The first will be 

held on Thursday 14th November to commemorate 

Remembrance Day and the second service will be 

on Thursday 12th December to celebrate 

Christingle. Both services start at 9:15 am and we 

look forward to seeing you there. 

Whatfield Advocates 

Our advocates have had a busy start to the school year, they have taken on full 

responsibility of setting out our Collective Worship space every day and have 

enjoyed working with our Lay Minster and newly appointed Reverend. 

Advocates have met several times and have decided to fund raise for 

Homelessness in particular the charity Emmaus, look out for further 

correspondence about these events. 

Spirituality 

Thank you to those families and children who are 
answered our last question about ‘what makes a good 

friend?’  
Our question this term is; 

‘What choices are wise?’  
If you wish to record an answer from home then please 
come and find a paper leaf for recording an answer on 

outside the offices. 
 

Both our KS2 classes enjoyed visits to Churches last half 
term and the children had opportunity when visiting to 

have a moment of reflection.  

Growing and 
Learning Together 

School Prayer 

Together during Collective Worship time the children thought about lots of 

words and phrases associated with our school vision, The Mustard Seed parable. 

If you would like to see a copy of our school prayer please click here.   

https://bildestonpri.sharepoint.com/sites/files-whatfield-staff/Shared%20Documents/General/SIAMS/school%20prayer%20.pdf

